
Town Council Workshop 
May 1, 2024 

 
President Schmidt opened the workshop at 3:00 pm.  Council members Jeremy Newnam, Michael 
Sullivan and Rose Potter were in attendance.  Other attendees for the Town: Town Administrator Erin 
Braband and Town Attorney Carly.  Council member Walter Chase joined the workshop for the 4:00 
interview. 
 
The Council held interviews for the 3 engineering firms that they had previously selected in response 
to the lead line inventory bid that was due March 28, 2024.  The Council had prepared a question list 
that each firm answered during their interview.   
 
An interview was conducted at 3:00 pm with Robert Duma from Davis, Bowen and Friedel. 
 
An interview was conducted at 4:00 pm with Jason Lytle from George, Miles and Buhr. 
 
An interview was conducted at 5:00 pm with Andrew Jakubowitch and Ajay Sharma from Kleinfelder.   
 
At the end of the 3 interviews, Commissioner Chase made a motion to close the workshop at 5:55 
pm.  Commissioner Sullivan seconded the motion and it was unanimously approved. 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
Erin Braband, Town Administrator 
 
 
 


